Dr. Robinson asked the following question:

 

Please provide the date when each finance committee member was appointed by the board member who appointed them.

Response:

Most of the members of the Finance committee have served since its inception (approximately 2000). All were appointed prior to the Finance committee policy being adopted and were confirmed by the Board as a whole when the respective recommendation was brought to the Board. No new members have been added subsequent to the Finance committee policy being approved nor have individual Board members reaffirmed or changed existing appointments.

